
 

 
 
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 March 2005 

2. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Derek Dean, from the Dallington Residents’ Association, was in attendance to outline the group’s 

activities.  Each residents’ group is invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 Derek Dean highlighted issues of concern for the residents’ association.  In particular he asked that 

improvements to the Fleete Street/New Brighton Road intersection be investigated and that the 
boundaries of residents’ associations around Porritt Park be reviewed.  He also asked for a progress 
update on the proposed pathway around Locksley Avenue.  The Board decided to forward these 
issues to officers for consideration. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision




